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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

 
W/E 18th March 2022 

Dear All, 
 
A very busy week at All Saints. Firstly, we had our wonderful Class Celebration Worship from Diamond and Ruby 
Classes. As ever, we are so proud of the confidence, the progress and the good humour of our pupils. Well done to 
everyone involved. 
 
We also seem to have been inundated with sports fixtures this week. On Monday, I had the pleasure of taking our 
Year 5/6 football team to a Sherborne Schools’ tournament hosted by Sherborne Prep. Our squad did incredibly well 
and won 4 out of 6 matches, losing the other 2 narrowly and against the run of play. On Tuesday, our Year 5/6 
netball team performed brilliantly in winning the Sherborne Schools’ tournament at Sherborne Abbey School. 
Against the odds, Lisa Regan’s squad have once again qualified for the North Dorset finals: many congratulations 
from all of us. Finally, as you receive this I am awaiting to hear back from Sarah Barnes about how our Year 3/4 
hockey teams have done at their Sherborne Schools’ tournament. I have no doubt that they will represent the school 
with pride, commitment and fair play! 
 
Finally, many thanks to Leweston School. On Wednesday, I was lucky enough to be one of the staff accompanying 
Ruby Class to see the musical Matilda performed by their senior school. It was a fantastically well performed 
production and such a positive experience for our pupils. Leweston were even kind enough to transport us to and 
from the event: so generous!    
 
Car Parking  
We are aware that car parking during class worship, Forest School Toddler Group, pick up and drop offs… is causing 
some inconvenience to our neighbours. If you are parking for anything more than 10 minutes, can we please ask you 
to park at the Social Club car park (located at the far end of the playing fields): the Parish Council have kindly allowed 
our parents to use this facility.  
 
Mothers’ Day Presents  
ASSA are still selling their beautifully presented Mothers’ Day Keyrings for ‘Mum’, ‘Mummy’, ‘Nan’ and ‘Gran’ priced 
at £2 per gift. These gifts are available from the office on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Parent Consultations 
This term’s Parent Consultations will be on Tuesday 29th and Wednesday 30th March 2022 from 2 – 6pm: bookings 
are already live.  
 
The Wurzels 
Tickets for ASSA’s The Wurzels concert (yes, the REAL Wurzels and not a tribute act!) which is taking place, here at 
All Saints, on Saturday 11th June 2022 are now on sale from the school office. Please support our PTA in raising 
money for our pupils.  
 
Ticket prices are: 
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 Family Ticket (2 adults & 2 children aged 4 – 16)  -  £60 
 
 Adult Ticket      - £20 
 
 Child Ticket (child aged 4 – 16)    - £15 
 
 Children under 4     - free   
 
COVID – 19 
As you are aware, we have had 2 positive Covid-19 cases this week. 

COVID-19 advice for educational settings states: 
Children and young people with COVID-19 should not attend their education setting while they are 
infectious. They should take an LFD test from 5 days after their symptoms started (or the day their test was 
taken if they did not have symptoms) followed by another one the next day. If both these tests results are 
negative, they should return to their educational setting if they normally attend one, as long as they feel 
well enough to do so and do not have a temperature. They should follow the guidance for their educational 
setting. 
 
The listed COVID-19 symptoms are: 
 

• A new, continuous cough, and/or 

• A temperature, and/or 

• A loss of, or change to, sense of taste and/or smell.  
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Nigel  

 
 
 
 
 


